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I don't support this bill, to be liable to conceal carry we as a state of oregon should be 

able to go into blpublic buildings concealed carrying as we have already passed a 

background and fingerprinted. This does not voice well with me as citizens are and 

can be a need when authority is not close for a bad situation but a civilian armed is 

due process and within the 2nd ammendment.  


